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Dear Parents/Carers 

It’s Official:  We are “AMAZING” 

With modern technology, we very rarely receive anything interesting in the post these days.  However, 
today I received a letter from the Rt Hon Damian Hinds MP, Minister for Schools of which I am extremely 
proud and wanted to share with you. 

This letter congratulated us as 97% of our pupils in Year 1 last year passed the Phonics Screening test.  This 
puts us in the top 3% of all primary schools in the country.  A copy of this letter is attached for your 
information. 

This is an incredible achievement which shows the hard work and effort put in by all the staff and children 
in this school. 

The pressure is now on to keep up our amazingly high scores. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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